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What Matters Most
Mark 6.14-29

Pastor Tom Bryant

1.  People's __________________ Don't Matter-

                                                                 vs. 14-16

2.  People's _________________ Doesn't Matter-

                                                                  vs.17-28

3.  Our _____________ Don't Ultimately Matter-

                                                               – vs.28-29

4.  Only the ______________________ Matters-

                                             

 1.  Only Truth is Eternal

 2.  Only Truth is Comforting

 3.  Only Truth is Jesus Christ 

                            (Opinions, Hatred, Lives, Truth)

15 July 2018           Eighth Sunday after Pentecost
May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to

bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,
strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we

are all called to come and hear that the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Mark 6.14-29  and our response is, “Praise
be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 85
Hymns: Opening  #656      Prayer #234     Closing #660

At the presentation of our offerings we sing the Doxology # 668

Studies this Week:
         Wednesday– 7 pm– Men's Group -  Wild at Heart 
The Women’s Bible Study does not meet for the summer but we get to-
gether once a month for prayer and fellowship.  Our next meeting will be

Wednesday, August 8th at 7 pm.  All women are invited to attend. 
           Thursday – 10:30am or 7:00pm – Blessed are the Meek

The Newsletter is here!  We email it out to all those who'd like it that 
way (see Gail) & print out copies for those who want it in print.  You can
find them at the Welcome Center.  Thanks, Betsy for editing our 
Newsletter!

All ladies of the church are invited to a baby shower for Katie Hurd on 

Sunday July 29th at 2 pm.  The shower will be hosted by the Women’s 
Bible Study group.  If you would like to help with the shower but 
couldn’t attend the planning meeting, please see Gail Everett. 

The Women’s Bible Study is concluded for the summer but we plan to 
meet once a month for fellowship & prayer.  Our next meeting will be on

July 11th at 7 pm.  We will also be planning the baby shower at this 
meeting.  If you would like to help with the baby shower, please join us.  
If you want to help but can’t attend that night, please contact Gail 
Everett.
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